Biggleswade Academy - Parent Forum - 30/01/2024

Issue / Question / Concern

Answer

I would like clarification on the extent of the
sexual education being taught to this age
group 9+, how will it be addressed?

On 31st October, an Ed4Life parent presentation was held for all
year groups, outlining the sex education programme year by year.
The information from this presentation and the curriculum is on the
school website and available via this link:
https://www.biggleswadeacademy.org/curriculumed4life

Y6 leavers plans, head boy/girl etc, transition
plans for move to 2 tier, continuity, links with
Stratton etc.

There will be separate leavers events for Yr6, Yr7 and Yr8,
including their final BAT awards in school time and an after school
presentation for parents to attend.

Leavers hoodies are being organised for these three year groups.
The Head boy/girl award will be for those in Yr8.

Meetings are to be held with Stratton regarding the transition
arrangements.
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